
 

 

 

 

May 2023, Phnom Penh, CAMBODIA 

It sure is hot here in the kingdom. For those of you dear friends and family who are done with winter, this might 
seem like a strange complaint. I’m already thinking that the rains will come soon and cool everything off. Of course, the 
streets will flood and there will be more mosquitoes. James 1:2-4 tells us to “be very happy when you are tested in 
different ways. You know that such testing of your faith produces endurance. Endure until your testing is over. Then you 
will be mature and complete, and you won't need anything”. It has been a good quarter, and here are some stories. 
 Often the congregation of Tumnup Tek church asks about our 
work in the Student Residence & Discipling Centre. It was fun to have 
them all come to TNT church and sing a song for everyone. At least now 
they have some faces to connect with our stories. We have a fluid group 
that is always changing. We are so pleased with the opportunity that God 
has given us to mentor and mold these young people. Remember to pray 
for them, and for us as we teach and model the way to follow Christ. We 
had an outreach event in March where the students invited their friends 
from university to come play some games, sing, and eat. David brought a 

short devotional. We love 
that the students give their 
friends a chance to write 
out some questions about what they’ve heard. The Dorm Leader, Theang, 
had everything planned so well. 
          When we mentor, we encourage our mentee to find someone to 
mentor themselves. David was so happy that Lai, one of the guys he 
mentors, told him that he is mentoring Piseth. Piseth is mentoring Vuy. 
Please remember to pray for this group of men as they work there way 
into a closer relationship with each other, but mainly with our Saviour. 
          In June, we will be flying over to Bangkok to get some regular 
medical attention. Shortly 

after we return, we will fly to North America where we plan to see our kids 
and grandchildren. The flights keep changing, so please pray we will not 
meet problems. When we are back from that trip, we head for Canadian 
Team meetings which will lead us right into Cambodia Field Forum. It is 
going to be a blur right up until August. Lord, give us strength. 
 A highlight was planning and executing the first missionary 
convention for the Cambodian national church. They have had three other 
missionary families, but never toured them or had them report. Proinh & 
Syma brought their son Barnabas to Phnom Penh to stay with us for a few 
days before bringing a message and report to TNT church. We provided 
them with prayer cards and opportunities to address the Men’s and 
Women’s groups as well. Join us in praying for this couple as they share Jesus with the Lao people who live in Cambodia. 

Follow this link: https://thealliancecanada.ca/gift/david-and-patti-ens if you would like to donate to our ministry 
You may also designate your gift at any Alliance church in Canada. Receipts will come from either.  

Serving Christ in Cambodia with the Alliance in Canada, 

David & Patti Ens 

ensoftheearth@gmail.com 
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